
 

 

 

 
The owner of the property at 1376 Mississauga Road (Ward 2), which forms part of the 
Mississauga Road Scenic Route Cultural Heritage Landscape, submitted an application to 
demolish in 2022. The Heritage Advisory Committee reviewed the proposal in March 2022 and 
concurred that the property at 1376 Mississauga Road does not merit designation under the 
Ontario Heritage Act. The plans have been revised to expand the existing house rather than 
rebuild. The proposal and analysis, including its impact on the adjacent heritage designated 
property at 1362 Mississauga Road (Ward 2), is attached as Appendix 1, for information. 

 

Attachments 
Appendix 1: Heritage Impact Assessment and Addendum 

 

 

Prepared by: P. Wubbenhorst, Heritage Planner   

Date: December 20, 2023 
 
To: Chair and Members of Heritage Advisory Committee  
 
From: John Dunlop, Manager, Indigenous Relations, Heritage and Museums 
 
Meeting date: February 13, 2024 
 
Subject:              Addition Adjacent to the Heritage Designated Property at 1362 Mississauga 

Road (Ward 2) 
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